Consent for Memory Book for Division 1, 2, 16F, 17F, and 22F

The PAC would like your consent to include your child in a photo book designed for Division 1, 2, 16F,
17F, and 22F. These five classes contain grade 7 students who will be graduating from Douglas this year.

Some of the graduating students requested a Memory Book. They want to be able to sign and leave a
message on each other’s book. They also want some of their grade 6 classmates to be part of the book.
We are thus forming a Grade 7 Memory Book committee and asking for your consent to include your child
name and/or pictures in the Memory Book (please check one of the following):

[J I GIVE CONSENT for my child’s image and name to be published in the Memory Book.
[J 1 GIVE CONSENT for my child’s name ONLY to be published in the Memory Book.
[J 1 DO NOT CONSENT to have my child’s image nor name published in the Memory Book.

Please complete, sign, and return to the classroom teacher by April 15th.
The Memory Book will be priced at $8 or less.

Date:

Student’s Name (Last): (First)
Division (circle one): 1 2 16F 17F 22F
Parent’'s/Guardian’s* Name (Last): (First)

Parent’s/Guardian’s e-mail address:
[J 1 GIVE CONSENT to Memory Book co-ordinators and volunteers to contact me

Parent’s/Guardian’s* Signature:

*For parents who have court orders describing their parental rights, this form should be signed by a
parent who has the right to exercise the student’s privacy protection rights.

If you are willing to volunteer and help with the photobook, please check all relevant roles you are willing
to help with:

[J Photographer / taking photos

[J Create and design digital page layouts in 8.5"x11" per page size for class and special events.
You can use any software application. We only require that the final pages are formatted in PDF.

[J Submit photos (e-mail jin_foong@hotmail.com or via USB, which will be returned back to you).
[J Help with communication (e-mail response, etc).
[J Anything that arises



